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September 2019

Dear Oakton Families,

I am excited to get started with one of my favorite activities—the Oakton School Chorus!  As a member of chorus, students will learn more about vocal technique, music literacy, and ensemble performance.  The Oakton School Chorus performs at all school assemblies throughout the year.  And 4th/5th singers will have the opportunity to participate in several off-campus events!

Rehearsals will be held every Tuesday morning from 8:00 – 8:55 AM starting on Tuesday, September 24th.   ALL students in grades 2 through 5 are welcome to join, regardless of prior experience.  
Parents and students, please be aware: membership in the Oakton School Chorus requires discipline, commitment, appropriate behavior, and a positive attitude.  Any lack of effort displayed by a chorus member during rehearsal or at any time throughout the school day will result in probation, or in some cases, dismissal from the ensemble.  Also note that other occasional rehearsal commitments will be required of each member as well as a uniform, for which additional information will be distributed upon membership. 

Again, all students who love to sing are encouraged to join!  Please complete the permission slip below and return it by our next rehearsal Tuesday, September  24th!!!    If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (847) 859-8852 or at blacconerim@district65.net.
Ms. Monica Blacconeri

K – 5 Music Teacher

Oakton Elementary School

-   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -
(Please keep the above information for your records)
Oakton School Chorus Permission Slip

“My child _________________________________________ in _____________ grade ___________


                                    (student’s name)                                                                                   (grade level)                                     (room #)

has my permission to join the Oakton School Chorus for the 2019 - 2020 school year.    I understand that my child will be responsible for attending rehearsals every Tuesday before school from September through May with other occasional rehearsal/performance commitments.”  
Please check ALL that apply:
· I will bring my child to school on Tuesday mornings in time for 8:00 AM rehearsals.
· My child participates in the Breakfast program and will need to eat before the bell rings.

· I would like to receive emails about the Oakton School Chorus!  My e-mail address is:  
 ____________________________________________@____________________ . _________

Parent/Guardian Name:____________________________  Phone:( _____ )  _____ ( ________  
Signature: _______________________________________________________________________
PLEASE  RETURN  THIS  FORM  NO  LATER  THAN SEPTEMBER 20TH!

